Project Volunteers Needed!



Volunteers needed for the Country Park's and East Riding Museums heritage project!



Would you like to volunteer on our Quarry to Country Park heritage project? We are currently recruiting volunteers to join our team. In the last two and half years the project has seen the opening of Hessle Whiting mill as part of the new Chalk Walk heritage trail. None of this could have happened without our fantastic project volunteers. Now that we are up and running we need more volunteers to:

- Steward the mill on our open days (Tuesdays and Fridays).
- Conduct oral history interviews to help create an archive of memories of Little Switzerland and the Mill.
- Support our learning events and school visits If you are interested or would like more information, just email our Heritage Project Officer Alex at alex.omber@eastriding.gov.uk.